
University Students from Singapore 

A group of university students from Singapore visited SACLA / SPring-8 on June 19, 2014 

 

RSC welcomed university students from Singapore. They were the representatives invited as a part 

of “JENESYS2.0,” a youth exchange program hosted by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan.  

They majored in science and system engineering and visited the SACLA / SPring-8 facilities to gain 

knowledge in the fields of nano- and bio-technology. 

 

 

Place: RIKEN SPring-8 Center, Hyogo, Japan 

 

Program 

9:40     Dr. Takata       Welcome 

Lecture: Facility Overviews of SPring-8 and SACLA 

 

10:40     Dr. Yabashi      SACLA Facility Overview (Experimental Hall) 

 

11:00                      Group Photo 

 

11:10     Dr. Yamamoto    SPring-8 Facility Tour  

(Biotechnology: pursuing the function and structure of biological 

protein membrane) 

 

11:40     Dr. Suzuki       SPring-8 Facility Tour (Nanotechnology) 

 

12:00     Student         Words of Appreciation 

 


